
IOTC MEMBERS - IMPORTANT NOTICE – PLEASE READ COMPLETELY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, CANDIDATES FOR ELECTION 

 

Please be aware that the club’s election process for our next Board of 

Directors is underway and being conducted according to the bylaws of the 

club (which are posted on the club website on the “Tennis Board” tab for all 

to see).  Accordingly, the election committee submitted a list of candidates 

at the February 6th regular Board meeting and that slate of candidates was 

approved, it is:   

President:  CJ Berry 

Vice President:  Rick Kenny 

Treasurer:  Sandy Traylor 

Secretary:   DD Kullman 

Tennis Director: Kristina Traylor 

What happens next, you ask?  Simple, if you wish to nominate additional 

candidates (including yourself) you may do so.  Just provide those names 

(and the position they’ll be running for) to the Board before 5pm on February 

25, 2023. Once nominations are closed, any additions to the list above will 

be published immediately. 

After nominations are complete, the election itself will be held.  Our estimate 

on exactly when voting will take place is from March 7th to the 10th, a 3-day 

window. Once again, dates are set to be compliant with club bylaws.  It is 

especially important that members vote! So please consider that voting is 

your responsibility as an active club member. Please remember, only 

members in good standing at the time the election is held may vote. Details 

on how to vote will be clearly communicated before the election as time 

draws near.  

As a final FYI, election results will be determined within 48hrs of the polls 

closing and announced as soon thereafter as possible.  New Board 

members take office on May 1st.   


